Veterinary referral for Osteopathic treatment with Mrs Katie North, Osteopath

This form is being sent to you because the owner has expressed a wish for their horse to have

osteopathic assessment and treatment. Under the Veterinary Surgeons Act 1966, a veterinary

referral is required to legally enable Osteopathic treatment. It would be greatly appreciated if
you could complete this form and return it to us via email to osteopathkatie@gmail.com Please

also email any questions or queries, I would be glad to help.

Referring Veterinarian: ............cocinenns CHNICY s
AQAIESS! ...t et et et e st et e s 8 e e e e
Post Code: ...

Phone: ... EMQUH e,

OWNEI'S INGIME ... et et eee et s ene et e st et s s eenseneens
AAAPSS: .ot eee oot e e oot et e e ee et eea et et e e e ee e e et et een e et ren e eeeen e eee e e eeeenrereneneeens
Post Code: ..o,

Phone: ... EMQU e,

Animal's Name: ..., Speciest . Horse... Breed: ...,
DOB .../ .../ ... Gender: M\/F
Presenting CoMPIAINt: ...... ..ottt et e s s et s e s

Pertinent Medical HiSTOrY:.........o it ettt et et st et st e et

Copy of medical history: Emailed [1 sent with Owner[] Not deemed NecessaryD
Would you like a report of findings from the appointment? YES/NO

SHGNEA: ..ottt ettt et s et £ 1 8 R 8 £ e e
INGIME! ..ottt et e st s e e s 800 8 8588 0 e 0
Date .../ el v

Katie is a GOsC (9822) registered Osteopath who has completed an additional, Level 7
post Graduate Certification in Animal Osteopathy from the Osteopathic Centre for

Animals (OCA), Accredited by the University College of Osteopathy(UCO).



